
   
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our learning on the Victorians in the World Around Us, and the water cycle in 
Science, Years 1, 2 and 3 will be visiting the Museum of Water and Steam in Brentford 
on Wednesday 27th March 2019.   
 
During our visit, Museum staff will lead a session called Victorian Washday where 

children will get to dress in appropriate costume, and find out how people in nineteenth-

century London washed their clothes.  They will discover what it was like to have a job 

as a child, and explore how washing clothes has become easier with the invention of 

new machines. 

We will be using public transport, leaving school at 9.00am and returning by 3pm.  
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a bottle of water. Children should 
wear school uniform as usual. 
 
This trip costs 5 pounds to cover entrance to the Museum and the educational session. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Azbuka School 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________  
 
to attend the Museum of Water and Steam on Wednesday 27th March 2019. 
 
I attach 5 pounds. 
 
Parent signature_______________________________ 

 


